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Tuesday, October 16th is National Feral Cat Day!  Originally launched by Alley Cat Allies in 

2001, National Feral Cat Day was created to improve awareness and welfare of feral and stray 

cats.  Millions of feral cats live in our communities nationwide while only approximately 2% are 

sterilized. If you’re feeding feral or stray cats in your area, please spay or neuter them to prevent 

the birth of more homeless animals.   

 

For more information on low cost spay/neuter options, please contact the City of Chico Animal 

Services at530-894-5630.   


